BORGUND LODGE 1-532

Sons of Norway
P.O. Box 9631
Rapid City, South Dakota 57709

August 23, 2010

City Attorney's Office 300 Sixth Street Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Sir:

I am writing on behalf of Borgund Lodge, the local Sons of Norway organization. We are currently planning for our 2010 Lille Norge Fest, which will be held on Saturday, November 20, 2010.

We are requesting permission to sell raffle tickets for this event. The annual Norge Fest is the major fundraiser for our non-profit organization. The proceeds go to our Sons of Norway lodge.

Should you require any additional information, please contact me at 342-4226.

Sincerely,

Nancy Burke

Chairman, Lille Norge Fest

nony Burke